
JOIN US!

FIRST ANNUAL
Huntington Heights Halloween Hootenanny

WE ARE YOUR FRIENDLY
NEIGHBORHOOD 

MARCHING BAND!

What are we doing?
We are going to perform 
as a marching band for the 
neighborhood of Hunting-
ton Heights on Halloween. 
We will dress in costume, wear Santa Hats, and 
play Christmas music with a Halloween twist from 
5:00pm-7:00pm. 

Why Christmas Music on Halloween?
Mainly because it will be entertaining and unex-
pected. Most everyone is familiar with the melody 
of Christmas music, so getting back into practice 
with that instrument you haven’t picked up since 
high school marching band will be way easier than 
if we selected something like “Flight of the Bumble-
bee” . Sheet music will be provided. Practice and 
rehearsal times are flexible. Practices and rehearsals 
will be held here in the neighborhood in a home.  
There will be refreshments, merriment, fun, support, 
and learning.

How do I start?
Contact Michelle by phone 229-3399 or by email 
w5nyv@yahoo.com. Put “halloween” in the subject 
to make sure you don’t get yoinked by the spam 
filter.  Visit http://www.bigideatrouble.com/HHHH/
But I’m not any good!
We don’t care. Really. You will get better (only) if you 
practice. So, come practice with us! 

BEGINNERS WELCOME! KNOCK OFF THE RUST! PLAY WITH US!

Contact Information
Michelle (858)229-3399
w5nyv@yahoo.com


